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New Officers On the Job in Horton 
We recently introduced you to one of the newest officers to enter the ranks of Horton's finest, Tyler
Ball(Play Audio :09 seconds) 
Now, the 22-year-old Saint Louis native is joined by two additional new members of the Horton
Police Department: 33-year-old Cory Lay and 29-year-old Joseph Pruett. 
Lay is a Brown County native, growing up in Powhattan, and graduating from Horton High School.  
Following a two year stint on the Hiawatha Police Department, he served as a deputy,  including a
role as K-9 handler, for the Brown County Sheriff's Department. 
Pruett is a native of Topeka, serving four years in the United State's Marine Corp. 
He majored in criminal justice during 3 years of attendance at Washburn University. 


